ROWE PROFESSIONAL
SERVICES COMPANY

Large Firm Resources. Personal Attention.

August 22, 2018

Dear Sir or Madam:

We are writing to inform you that construction is to begin on August 22, 2018 along Industrial Drive,
Madeson Street, State Street and Maple Street in front of your home or business. Construction will
be staged to maintain access to your home or business, but there may be periodic interruptions during
construction. Roese Contracting, Co, Inc.is the general contractor hired by the City of Grayling to
perform the work.

ROWE Professional Services Company (ROWE) has been retained by the city to perform
construction phase engineering services and will have staff on the project on a daily basis. If you
have questions or concerns during construction, please contact Steve Ludwick of ROWE at 989-802-
9817. In the event you are unable to reach Steve Ludwick, please contact Steven Clark, at 810-923-
5439,

On behalf of the city, we appreciate your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience.

Sincerely,
ROWE Professional Services Company

Steven M. Clark
Project Administrator
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